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Welcome back to Term 3
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[image: ]Term 3&4: We will be writing diary entries and newspaper reports, baking our own bread rolls, making model houses and having a visit from the Fire Brigade to talk to us about fire safety. 
Our theme this term is The Great Fire of London!

[image: ]Spellings: New spellings are given out on a Friday, children will be tested the following Thursday. Please ensure your child hands in their green spelling book by Thursday otherwise they will not get their new spellings stuck in.
Mathletics: New tasks are assigned on a Friday these must be completed by the following Thursday. This term our main maths focuses will be sequencing events including days of the week / months of the year, telling the time (o’clock and half past) and looking at the number system.
Show-off Reads: Children will receive these from their Read Write Inc. group leader approximately once a week.
NEW: Home reading books – parent meeting to follow.
PE kits need to be in school every Monday, please ensure all items of clothing, including shoes, are named.
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Willow class will visit our school library on a Thursday to choose a book to share at home. Please ensure your child has their yellow reading record book in school on this day. These library books can be kept at home for a whole week when they will then be changed again the next Thursday.

If you have any questions please come and find me after school. 





[image: ]A big thank you for all of the Christmas cards I received, your kind words were truly lovely. Thank you to all of those who bought gifts - the chocolates have been eaten and the wonderful Bluewater voucher has been spent. Wishing you all a very happy and healthy 2018.
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